Now Hiring:

The City of Walnut Grove is now hiring for the supervisor or manager position at the Walnut Grove Bar & Grill.  High school diploma and a combination of 3 years of experience in a liquor store management or similar position is required. 

Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.


City of Walnut Grove
311 6th Street
PO Box 335
Walnut Grove MN 56180   

Contact the City Clerk 507-859-2135 or email cityclerk@walnutgrovemn.org for more information.  

